
letter for parents and guardians 
Radon Notification 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Our center would like to update you on our efforts to reduce radon levels in our facility. 

Radon is a radioactive gas that has no smell, color, or taste. It comes from the natural 

breakdown of uranium in the ground. Radon is the leading cause of lung cancer among 

people who don’t smoke. Lung cancer typically develops later in life, so preventing high 

levels of radon where people live, work, and attend school and child care is important.  

Wisconsin law requires routine radon testing and mitigation (if needed) for licensed child 

care centers. We completed our test on _________________ and the level of radon in our 

facility was _______ picocuries per liter (pCi/L). That’s higher than the Environmental 

Protection Agency’s recommended action level of 4 pCi/L. To comply with state regulations 

and prevent long-term exposure to radon for kids and staff in our facility, we will install a 

radon mitigation system. This system will remove radon from the ground below the facility 

before it has a chance to contaminate the air inside. The installation will be completed on 

_________________.  

Protecting the health and well-being of the children in our care is our top priority. Our 

center is committed to keeping you informed as we take these radon safety measures. 

Please reach out anytime with questions. 

Sincerely, 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

To learn more about radon, scan the QR code or visit www.lowradon.org.  

For health-related questions or to test your own home for radon, contact your 

regional Radon Information Center or call 888-LOW-RADON (888-569-7236). 
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https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/radon/index.htm
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/radon/infocenters.htm
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